
Following last Sunday's congregation meeting, it is with great 
pleasure that I confirm that Rev David Stuart has accepted the 
call to Keiraview commencing January 2021.

He has now informed his current congregation, so you may now 
share the news freely.  Please keep Stuart and his family in your 
prayers. - Gavin Whitten

19th July 2020 – 
7th Sunday after Pentecost

9:30am Morning Worship
6:00pm Evening Worship

34 Fisher St., West Wollongong

CONTACT US

Minister of the Word 
Rev. Dr Les Hewitt 
ph: 4260 8655 
minister@keiraview.org 

Church Council 
Secretary  Gavin 
Whitten
ph: 4225 2527 
secretary@keiraview.org  

Children's Programs
youth@keiraview.org 

Church & Hall 
Bookings
ph: 4203 2618 
bookings@keiraview.org 

PO Box 330 
Figtree 2525

www.keiraview.org 

Follow us on 
Facebook
@KeiraviewUnitingChurch

Subscribe to 
our YouTube
https://bit.ly/310Kgnq 

A Fairtrade Faith 
Community

Morning and Evening Worship will be led by Rev Dr Les Hewitt at Keiraview

Both services will be streamed live on our YouTube Channel

Give thanks that Rev. David Stuart has accepted the call to be Minister 
of the Word at Keiraview. Pray for him,his wife Gillian, and their three 
children in the months ahead.
Pray for Annette Hawken’s ongoing treatment and for the Lord’s hand of 
comfort and healing upon her. Pray for her family: Nigel, Nathaniel, Sam, 
Andrew and Tim, and Net’s mum and extended family.
Pray for all those in Leadership roles; at national, state, local, and even 
family level.  May your wsidom guide their decisions.
A prayer of reassurance:
Loving Lord,
Help me to remember that nothing is going to happen to me today that 
you and I together cannot handle.
Amen.
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Sharing life’s journey with faith, hope and love in Jesus Christ.

“I rejoice in following your statutes, as one rejoices in great riches. I meditate on your precepts, and consider your 
ways. I delight in your decrees;, I will not neglect your word.”

Psalm 119:14-16

Coronavirus New Normal

Church Council has approved Keiraview’s COVID Safe Plan for Worship 
Services and also for Meetings. These plans spell out the actions we will 
take to ensure worship services and meetings are run as safely as 
possible. All volunteers will be given training on how to help us uphold 
these plans.

We will need to take names and contact details of everyone on arrival 
but if your contact details are in our Keiraview directory that will be 
pretty easy. One of our volunteers will do that for you. Hand sanitiser will 
be at the door for you to use on the way in. The offering plate will be on 
a table in the church rather than being passed around. 

You will need to maintain social distancing (1.5m) and make sure you 
don’t create any bottlenecks. Morning Tea will be not be served this 
week given the rising number of cases nationwide. People are asked to 
respect the maximum capacities of each room in the church buildings 
and not enter a room unless they have to.
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Please send notices for this news sheet to: notices@keiraview.org or phone John Kennedy on 
0404 643 206, by noon Wednesday.

From the Safe 
Church Team

If anyone needs to gain 
access to the church 
building outside of formal 
meeting or worship times 
it is essential that you 
sign the register on entry 
and exit to the buildings.

Should anyone develop cold or flu like 
symptoms following a gathering, then it is 
essential that you contact your GP and inform 
either Gavin or Pauline asap so that 
appropriate action can be taken.

Know Your 
Bible

KYB, a Bible 
study foe women, 
will be reformed 
at Keiraview 
starting at 1:!5pm 
on Tuesday 21st 
July.  All ladies 
are welcome to 
attend.

Please contact Bev Paton (4229 1746) for full details 
and to RSVP for numbers.

Youth Mission & Action Team 
Meeting

A meeting will be held via zoom on 
Wednesday 29th July from 8:00-
9:30pm.  The purpose of this meeting 
is to discuss how as a church we 
engage with the Youth in and beyond 
our congregations. 

If anyone would like to attend this 
meeting, please contact Scott on 
smozaa@gmail.com prior to this time 
to be sent the zoom details.

Good Samarateens

Good Samarateens will 
recommence face to face 
meetings at Keiraview from 
Friday 24th July.

Anyone in Years 5 to 8 is 
welcome to join the group at 
7:00 til 8:30 pm each week at no 
cost.

For further details contact Scott 
0418 665 161

Eden Playtime

Eden Playtime and Community 
Gardening is up and running again.  

Eden Playtime meet on Tuesday 
mornings from 10am to 12 noon. 

To ensure the safety of all attending, 
please read the COVID safe plan on the 
church website.

Climate Pastoral Care Conference: Christian 
training in Care, Communication & Action  

Don't forget to register now for this year's must-
attend conference on climate and the church (30 July 
- 1 August) online via ZOOM: 
https://www.unitingearth.org.au/climate-conference/ 

Learn about climate anxiety, grief and mental health 
issues, and how we can provide best practice 
pastoral care for people in our churches and 
communities who are struggling.

Learn how to communicate climate messages from 
Dr Rebecca Huntley, one of Australia's most 
experienced and respected social researchers. And 
learn how your church can take action on climate 
change together.

This year the conference is even more accessible - 
available entirely online on the Thursday evening, 
Friday afternoon and Saturday morning. Join us to 
learn, discuss, and share your wisdom. N.B. Cost is 
$30 for the full 3 sessions.

If you have any questions about the conference or 
need more information please contact Jon O’Brien  
9407 3225,  joobrien@uniting.org or Dee Davidian 
0468 584 071 ddavidian@uniting.org in the Uniting 
Advocacy team.
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